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GLenview

VILLAGE ELECTION DAY

Tuesday, April 17

Glenview residents will elect a Village President, a Village Clerk, three
Village Trustees, and two Library Directors on Tuesday, April 17. Terms
for President, Clerk, and Trustees are four years. Library Directors
serve for six years.

Polls will be open from 6 AM to 6 PM,
Precincts for the Village Election are different from those for General or

Primary Elections. Consult the map inside this Newsletter for your
precinct and polling place.

CLEAN UP, FIX UP, PAINT UP
April 15-21

The Environmental Quality Advisory Committee asks you to take a hard look
at your premises.

Does your house need painting? Does your fence need fixing? Are your
garage, basement, or attic harboring junk?

Your immediate environment is your own home and yard. Your safety, your
property value, and your personal pride are all involved.

Plan to improve your immediate environment starting the weekend of
April 15. You'll make a valuable contribution to the entire community.

FOR_YOUR CONVENIENCE ...

Telephone numbers of Glenview's three cab companies are:

® Ace Cab Company ........ 724-7402
® Action Cab Company ..... 724-1717
® Glenview Cab Company ... PA 4-1200

VILLAGE PRESIDENT: Paul H. Thomas  VILLAGE CLERK: Annemarie Dolezal
BOARD OF TRUSTEES: Willard C. Anker, Edward J. Blake, John D. Crawford,
Charles A. Goetz, Edward K. Patten, and Thomas E. Smith
VILLAGE MANAGER: Robert H. van Deusen NEWSLETTER EDITOR: Mimi Chan




DOES YOUR FIGURE NEED SLIMMING AND TRIMMING?

The Glenview Health Department is sponsoring a new series of its very suc-
cessful Slim and Trim sessions, which have now grown too large for the
Library location and have been moved to the Hoffman School, 2000 Harrison.

The new series, again on Wednesday nights, begins April 25 for 8 weeks
(through June 13), 7:15 to 9 PM.

Why not join the figuratively beautiful people? For further information
call the Glenview Health Educator, Jean Voght, at 724-1700.

GLENVIEW'S DENTAL PROGRAM SUCCEEDS

During the recent oral hygiene program in District 34 and at Our Lady of
Perpetual Help School {(March 7 and 14), 90 classrooms in 8 schools were
visited by 24 volunteer Registered Nurses and Dentists, who gave 2,289
children instruction in dental health; 1,814 children used the self-
applied fluoride paste.

The program was sponsored by the Glenview Health Department, the Illinois
Department of Public Health, and School District 34. Glenview Health Educa-
tor Jean Voght coordinated the program.

SPRING BABYSITTER TRAINING

The Glenview Fire Department is sponsoring one more course for babysitters
this spring. Youngsters 12 years old or older are invited to register for
the course beginning Thursday, April 26 (for 5 consecutive Thursdays, ending
May 24),. at the Glenview Playdium, first floor west.

There is a one-time fee of 25¢ per pupil, payable at the first session.
Hours are 7 to 8:30. Those who complete the course will be awarded certifi-
cates of attendance.

Registration forms are available at the Fire Station and at the Village Hall,
but you may also register by mail, using the form below. As the total en-
rollment is limited to 60, better register your youngsters fast.

TO: The Glenview Fire Department
1815 Glenview Road
Glenview, Illinois 60025

PLEASE REGISTER THE FOLLOWING PERSON FOR THE SPRING BABYSITTER COURSE:

NAME AGE
ADDRESS PHONE
SCHOOL GRADE

PARENT'S SIGNATURE
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PRECINCT POLLING PLACES

1. Avoca School West 11. Scott Foresman § Co.

2. Cunliff Park Field House 12, Sleepy Hollow Field House
3. Cunliff Park Field House 13. Library

4, Lyons School 14. Methodist Church

5. North Shore Club 15. Hoffman School

6. Riverside Park 16. Manor Park Field House

7. Fire Department 17. Hoffman School

8. St. Peter and Paul Church 18. Springman Jr. High School
9. Pleasant Ridge School 19. Rugen School

10. Pleasant Ridge School 20. Glenview Park Golf Club

(800 Shermer Road)
21. Roosevelt Field House
22. Roosevelt Field House
23. Glenbrook South High School
24, Willow Park Field House
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GLENVIEW COOPERATES WITH SAVE-A-PET

Stray animals picked up in Glenview are
now held for five days for possible
identification, and are then taken to
Save-a-Pet, Inc., in Highland Park,
where they receive expert care before
being put up for adoption.

Females are spayed, and all necessary
shots are given to animals of both
sexes. No animal in Save-a-Pet's care
has yet been put to death.

Glenview is one of fourteen north shore
communities now cooperating with the
Save-a~Pet program. The others are
Northbrook, Northfield, Skokie, Mt. Pros-
pect, Deerfield, Wilmette, Kenilworth,
Winnetka, Glencoe, Highland Park, Highwood, Lake Bluff, and Lake Forest.

Dennis Goessele

Dennis Goessele, Glenview's Animal Control Officer, believes Save-a-Pet is
an excellent program, and he urges Glenview residents to find out more

about it and help in any way possible. Of course you are helping indirectly
by calling the Glenview Police (724-2131) whenever you find a stray animal
in Glenview.

Save~-a~-Pet's address is Box 193, Highland Park 60035, and the phone number
is 432-3108. The organization needs money, workers, and loving homes for
animals. Won't you help?

LOCUSTS DUE BACK IN JUNE

You may have been wondering about the so-called l7-year locusts, and when
they are coming again. Actually, the periodical cicada (to call it by its
rightful name) emerges someplace in the U.S. every year.

But this June, according to University of Illinois scientists, a heavy emer-
gence of brood number 13 of the "17-year locust" is due to appear in this
area. The last emergence was in 1956, and you may remember the devastation
that resulted. In some areas of Chicagoland, counts ranged as high as one
and a half million cicadas per acre. Tree damage was visible for many years
thereafter, and many trees did not survive.

There are several sprays available to control the voracious pests. Call your
tree or garden service for an appointment (the professionals know just when

to come around and spray your property), or if you plan to do the job your-
self, see your garden supply dealer for the necessary equipment and infor-
mation. |

You won't be able to prevent insects from flying into your yard, but you can
effectively control those that emerge there, and the experts say most damage
is done by the insects on their home ground.
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GLENVIEW TRUSTEES have amended the traffic code apply-
ing to the 30-space municipal parking lot at 1227-29
Waukegan Road (at MaclLean Court) to make the south half
free for two-hour parking, and the north half free for
all-day parking.

WHEN YOU CALL THE FIRE DEPARTMENT merely for information,
please use their non-emergency telephone number: 724-2141.

DUTCH ELM DISEASE IS STILL WITH US. If your elms are not
leafing out this spring, have them checked immediately by
your tree service. Dead elms are a threat to all the
healthy ones in the area. If your elms are still alive,
by all means spray them this spring. The Public Works De-
partment is spraying all parkway elms, as it does every
year.
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